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Supporting rural communities at heart of Babergh budget plans 
Tackling rural isolation, and ensuring communities have access to the services they 
need, are at the heart of Babergh District Council’s budget proposals for 2023/24, the 
council’s leader has pledged.  More information 
 
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils take action over housing issues 
Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils are taking action to improve their Building 
Services - which maintain their council housing - and urgently resolve a number of 
issues. More information 
 
Council looks to secure future of new medical centre for Sudbury 
Babergh District Council’s cabinet members are to consider whether the council 
should step in to secure the future of a new state-of-the-art medical centre in Sudbury.  
More information 
 
Babergh District Council considers its options over future of key sites in 
Sudbury 
Babergh District Council is considering its next steps over the future of key sites near 
the centre of Sudbury.  More information 
 
Supporting the elections this May 
As you will know, the local and parish elections are due to be held on Thursday 4 May. 
There are still positions that need to be filled to ensure the elections are run smoothly 
across the districts. If you want to get involved, or know someone else who is 
interested, email the Babergh and Mid Suffolk elections team to find out more. 
 
Voter ID 
The UK Government has introduced a requirement for voters to show photo ID when 
voting at a polling station, which will be implemented in the upcoming local and Parish 
elections in May. More information 
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